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Acting Headteacher: Miss S Mansfield                       Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs C Tweedie 
 
 19th November 2020 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Parent’s Evening 
 
Due to the current national restrictions, we are unable to offer you the opportunity to come into school to meet your child’s 
teacher this year.  However, if you would like to speak to your child's class teacher about their progress this term, the 
teachers will be making individual phone calls on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 1st December - Miss Charlton & Mrs Tweedie 
Wednesday 2nd December - Miss Carruthers 
Thursday 3rd December - Miss Scozek 
Friday 4th December - Mrs Faletau 
Monday 7th December - Mrs Phillips 
Tuesday 8th December - Miss Williams 
Wednesday 9th December - Mrs Joseph 
Thursday 10th December - Mrs Sims 
 
Please complete the attached slip or contact your child's teacher via SeeSaw if you would like to receive a phonecall. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss S Mansfield 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I would/would not like to receive a phone call to discuss my child’s progress this term. 
 
Pupil’s name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Pupil’s class ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Parent’s name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent’s telephone number ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent’s signature ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

mailto:admin.maryimmaculate@pembrokeshire.gov.uk


 

 


